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Update: Drew Pescaro 
May 27, 2019 
 
Niner Nation,  
 
I am happy to share that Drew Pescaro has been discharged from Duke University Hospital after being readmitted a 
few days ago for an infection.  
 
He is doing well, and we all look forward to welcoming him back to campus this fall. 
 
 
 

 
Philip L. Dubois 
Chancellor 
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